
 
 
 
                                                                                 
                                                                                                                   

Final Reminder 
 
 

August 29th, 2013 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We would like to remind you that the deadline for submission 
of nominations for election to the EFTA-TIC Board is 
September 6th, 2013. 
 
As you know, the election for the new TIC Board will take place 
at the EFTA Congress in Istanbul, Friday October 25th, 2013 at 
17:30.   
 
Please note the attached Guidelines for completion of the 
Nomination Form. 
 
We value your active involvement in our Chamber and look 
forward to receiving your nomination. 
 
 
On behalf of the EFTA-TIC Board, 
 

 
Mony Elkaїm                                                 Philip Kearney 
Chair                                                             Secretary 
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